
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please accept this letter as my highest recommendation of the construction firm, Brookstone Builders, 
Inc.  I have had the opportunity to work with Brookstone Builders over the last several months for the 
extensive fit-up of the new 100,000 sf Caterpillar facility located in Londonderry, NH.  
Brookstone Builders has demonstrated a professional and strong worth ethic during this time. They 
executed all of our finish work on time and under budget.  
Utilizing quality subcontractors has proved to a definite strength of Brookstone Builders. Schedules were 
maintained with all trades completing their assigned work to the highest level of quality. Safety was 
regarded as a top priority by all their subcontractors and was evident at all times. Brookstone Builders 
has shown their ability to collaborate as team players and I was impressed with their willingness to 
explore value engineering ideas for the benefit of the Owner. 
Understanding that it takes highly qualified personnel to maintain good relationships, Brookstone 
Builders provided exceptional staff that stay involved and accessible throughout the project. 
 
Brookstone Builders is truly a firm that Milton CAT will continue to work with in the future. 
If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Brad 
 
Bradlee Farrin 
Corporate Facilities Manager 

 
Office: 508-634-5830 
Cell: 508-958-6111 
E: brad_farrin@miltoncat.com 
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